2018.19
Cummings Road Bridge Replacement
Project Update
August 28, 2020

Contractor: CPM Constructors Bid Amount: $13,984,117
Percent Complete last approved pay estimate: 93.7%

Project Schedule: Completion date June 25, 2021.

Project Scope: The work consists of replacing the Cummings Road Bridge over the Maine Turnpike in
the Town of Scarborough, Maine. The work includes phased construction of a new three span steel
girder bridge, demolition of the existing bridge, ground improvements, construction of lightweight

fill approach embankments, and maintenance of traffic through the project site.

Contractor Schedule: CPM Constructors will be placing the closure pour between the two construction
phases the weekend of September 11", Cummings Road will be closed to allow the concrete to cure for
at least 36 hours. Their subcontractor, Shaw Brothers, have been shaping and constructing the rock slope
protection under the west end of the bridge and graded the gravel on the west roadway approach.

Over the next few weeks, Shaw Brothers will be working on the east end of the bridge shaping the slope
protection under the bridge and placing gravels on the roadway approach. CPM is planning to pave the
approaches and bridge end of September and open the bridge to traffic by mid-October.



